
  
 
Wednesday 5th February 2020                                                     Hainford VC Primary News Letter                           Issue 10 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Hainford Newsletter 
 
Young Voices: 
Congratulations to all of the children who sang and performed so brilliantly at the Young Voices 
concert at the O2 venue. Mrs Allison, Mrs Pamment and Miss Williams were super proud of all of the 
children’s behaviour and how they consistently demonstrated our school’s core values and this half-
term’s value of Friendship. I would like to say thank you to all of the adults who helped to organise and 
run this trip without which we wouldn’t have been able to go. 
 

  
 
Assertive Mentoring 
This is a vital opportunity to discuss the progress that your child is making across the school curriculum. 
Your child’s books will be available for you to look at. 
 
Assertive Mentoring appointments will be held on:  
Tuesday 25th February between 3:20pm and 7:00pm 
Thursday 27th February between 3:20pm and 5:00pm 
Appointment signing-up sheets will be available just outside the office from next Monday, (10th Feb).  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hainford VC Primary School  
Hope,Compassion & Responsibilty 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
 Norwich 
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Email:office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk         
Telephone:  01603 898359 
‘Part of the Harnser Federation’ 
www.harnserfed.co.uk 
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Children’s University 
New passports were handed out during last week’s special Children’s University assembly. Please can 
we ask that children with a passport give these into the office so that Mrs Pamment can log all of your 
many hours onto our new system. If you have lost or misplaced you old passport and wish to get a new 
one, then please speak to Mrs Pamment in the office. 
 
Improvement works: 
Following on from the message in the last newsletter, work to change our old oil-using boiler into a 
new gas boiler will begin during February half-term. 
 
 

Let’s Celebrate! 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance 
 

 
 
Attendance figures for this term so far are: 

 
CLASS 1- 96.7% 

CLASS 2- 96.9% 

CLASS 3- 98.4% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

31st Jan Star Award 
Winners 

Values Award 
Perseverance  

Class 1 Leo Phoebe 

Class 2 Teddy and Chloè Joshua 

Class 3 Kai Thomas 
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February: 
12th Wed: Karate taster sessions for all (pm) 
 

Half-term: School Closed Monday 17th to Friday 21st 
 
24th Mon. First day back 
25th Assertive Mentoring   Tuesday 3:20 to 7pm 
27th Assertive Mentoring   Thursday 3:20 to 5pm 
 
March: 
20th Mother’s Day shop 
27th KS1 Tri-Golf 
31st Rocksteady Concert 

 
Easter Holidays 

 
May 2020 
Throughout May: KS1 assessments 
11th-15th Key Stage 2 (Yr6) SATs Week 
 
 

 
 

Thank you for all your support  
  
 

NG, P 


